
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian 

 

ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR 

 

The following person has been nominated for election as Parent Governor at 

Oakhurst Primary School. 

 

Name: Mr Johnathon Howard 

 

 

As the number of nominations does not exceed the number of vacancies, I 

can confirm Johnathon Howard is elected as a Parent Governor and will hold 

a four-year term of office.  

 

Many thanks  

 

 

 
 

Heather Large 

Clerk to the Governors 
 


